
 

         

 

Hello and welcome back to a new school year. Welcome to all our new parents in reception. We 

do hope your little ones have settled and are enjoying school life.  

My name is Sarah and I am the chair person of The Friends (PTA).  The Friends run various 

events through out the school year, raising funds for the school. We had an amazing last year, 

with various events ran by our former Chairperson Nicola Dark. None of the events are possible 

without the support of the parents, the teachers and other members of staff and for that we 

are thankful.  

If you are interested, in the events we run, please don’t hesitate to contact me or other 

members of The Friends. We hold regular meetings, which are held in the WASP room; (the 

room next to reception.) Mrs Russell will send a text out to inform you when our next meeting 

will be. If you are on Facebook, we have a page you can follow, Friends of Wouldham All Saints. 

We often advertise on desperate mummies and various other Facebook groups for the children’s 

classes. Everyone is welcome at our meetings. So, if you have some amazing ideas or just want to 

get involved please come along.  

Some dates for the diary……… 

 27th/28th of September. The Scarecrow Competition. The Judging will take place on 

Friday the 27th. The closing date is Friday 20th. Please ensure you have a form filled 

out with your details. With out them, we are unable to find you! If we can’t find 

you, you maybe missed. If you have already paid entry but have not handed in a form, 

it’s not too late. please ask reception for a form and hand it back in and we can cross 

reference with your payment.  The winner will be announced on the Saturday at the 

school, we will have a sweet tombola, refreshments, bouncy castle and an assort course. 

 

 16th October. ROCK UP YOUR SHOES!!! £1 an entry. Your child can come to school in a 

pair of shoes “rocked up”. Meaning they can decorate a pair of old shoes in the theme of 

fireworks. If children are not keen, they may wear trainers to school with an entry cost 

of £1 

 

 16th October – After school sweet sale and a healthy option of fruit kebabs.  

 

 7th November. The school firework display!! This is a free event, with an option to 

donate money via a collection bucket. Refreshments will be available to purchase on the 

night.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter.  The Friends!  


